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From: Mahoney, Timothy <tmahoney@socalgas.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 9:42 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Opposed to fee Increases

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Board of Supervisors and SB County — I’m oppose to fee increase. Thanks, Tim.



